
Bill Introduced to Expand Prostate Cancer Screening and Eliminate
Cost-Sharing

4/30/2024

Senate Bill 3060, introduced in the New Jersey Senate on April 8, 2024, would require health, hospital, and medical service
corporations, health maintenance organizations, and commercial payors to provide coverage for annual prostate screening
without cost-sharing for men who are been the ages of 40-75. The proposed Bill expands the definition of “prostate cancer
screening” to mean medically viable methods for detection and diagnosis of prostate cancer, including digital rectal exam,
prostate- specific antigen test, and associated laboratory work.

Click Here to read the entire April 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!
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